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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Jennifer Villines 
Date:  December 16, 2019 
 
cc: Brad Hunt, Kristen Streeter, Carol Snowden  
 
Re: TASB Update 114 
 
TASB Update 114 has updated legal and local policies that are based almost exclusively on 
legislation from the 86th Regular Legislative Session. There is no Board Action required for legal 
policy changes, however, these policies reflect the ever-changing legal context for governance 
and management of the district.  
 
There are 16 local policies within Update 114 that were provided to the Board prior to tonight’s 
meeting for review. These policies are in alignment with the legal policies of Update 114 and are 
in legal compliance. Each department that would be impacted by any change had the opportunity 
to review the suggested changes, give feedback and approve the policy updates proposed.   
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Board approval of the TASB Update 114 local revisions to policy is 
recommended.  
  
 
 

 
 


